

10th May 2021

J4aPupil/Admissions/Yr 6 to Yr 7 Sept 2021/Website live email May HoY/File

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) of Year 6,

I hope this email finds you all safe and well.

I would like to inform you that our transition website is available for you to read key messages and for vital information to be submitted. This submission will replace the pack of information which we previously sent out to parents in June. Please see below for the link:

www.toothillschool.co.uk/transition

Please note the deadline for submission **is Friday 28th, May 2021**. Once you have submitted your information, you will receive an application number in the form which will be useful for further submissions later on in the term.

In the meantime, please continue to take care and we will be back in touch soon to promote a smooth and supportive transition.

Kind regards,

Mr C Eardley Head of School









